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What is the Swoop? 
Happy early Valentine’s Day, P.A.C.E. Studio family and friends! We have 

just a few reminders this month. 

 

Recital - Location & Date: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio’s annual recital will take place at Milton High School 

Auditorium on Saturday, June 6th, at 6:00 PM. Tech and Dress Rehearsal 

will take place at Milton High School Auditorium on Friday, June 5th, at 

2:00 PM (dancer attendance is mandatory). A Recital Information Packet 

will be sent home with students in early April. The Recital Information 

Packet will contain rules and procedures for recital day, a calendar of events, 

and recital order forms for flowers, Blu-Ray recordings of recital, Recital T-

shirts, Souvenir Medals, etc. 

 

Picture Day: 
Kay Brown Photography will be photographing picture day at our studio 

Saturday, May 9th. Each class will have a designated time slot to be 

photographed. Picture package order forms will be sent home with students 

in the month of April. 

 

Attend-Dance: 
During the months of January through June, classes are preparing for recital. 

We encourage all students to maintain satisfactory attendance in the 

following months to insure each student’s positive progression towards 

learning course material. 

 

Presidents’ Day: 
Happy early Presidents’ Day! The studio will be CLOSED on February 17th 

in observance of Presidents’ Day. Monday students are welcome to make-up 

any missed classes in a class level in, or below, their current class level. If 

your dancer is eligible to make-up a class, please check with our office to 

see what classes are available for your dancer to attend. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our 

office staff by phone at (850)994-1875 or by email at pacestudio@live.com. 

We are happy to help. Thank you for choosing The P.A.C.E. Studio for your 

child’s dance education. 
 

We wish you and your family a joyful month of February! 

Upcoming Holidays: 

• Presidents’ Day: 

(Feb 17th): STUDIO CLOSED. 

 

Student of the Month: 
Student: Koda H. 

Class(es): K-2 Ballet/Tap, Jazz/Hip-

Hop. 

Mr. Koda H. earns the student of the 

month award for the month of 

February. If you look up the word 

charismatic in the dictionary, you just 

might find Koda listed as an example. 

Mr. Koda brings a lot of energy to 

dance class, and all his classmates 

cannot help but to be positively 

influenced by it. Thank you for being 

such a fun classmate and for bringing 

so much joy to your classmates and 

teachers, Koda! 

February Birthdays:  

Emily F. 

Owen H. 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 

Alexis E. 

Bradley T. 
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